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Welcome back to school! I'm Mrs.
Mary Anne and I am your child's
preschool teacher for the 2023 - 2024
school year. This is my 7th year
teaching in Early Childhood
Education. Families and schools are
partners in your child's educational
experience. I look forward to building a
love of learning and trust in your
child's schooling experience.  

About NeAbout Ne
I live in Chardon, Ohio with my
husband, Sean, 3 year old daughter,
Winnie, 7 month old son, Walter, and
4 year old puppy, Adelaide. I have a
passion for making a classroom
environment inclusive for all. I look
forward to getting to know your child!

welcome!welcome!
OPEN HOUSE is August 16th, 10:00 am-11:00 am. This is the first step to creating a
positive relationship with your child and school. I look forward to seeing you!

meppler@escwr.org

We will be using the Remind app to
communicate often. It will be set up
closer to the first day of school.
Thanks!


